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Dear Charlotte Avenue Families: 

It is hard to believe we have been in remote learning for almost two months. On March 13th we 
left school not realizing the students would not be back for the rest of the year.  Teachers made a 

significant shift from materials sent home to online learning for our K-5 students. We cannot say 
enough about the work and effort that the teachers have put into this significant task, with such a 

steep learning curve. They have done a fantastic job! We also want to say a special thanks to our 
families.  Parents were asked to become teachers at home while trying to juggle their own job 
and home life.  We want to express tremendous thanks to everyone for making this 

unprecedented situation such a success.  

END OF THE YEAR CALENDAR 

Remote learning will continue in accordance with our school calendar. The last day of school for 
students is June 15th.   

Report Cards 

 
Trimester 2 and Trimester 3 report cards will both be sent home on the last day of school.  

Teachers have been able to monitor student engagement during this period of remote learning. 
For the third trimester, our standards based report card will contain comments to document how 
students did with the remote learning.   

Medications 

All medications that are still at school will be placed in your child’s bag, and a form will need to 

be signed as we give you your child’s things.    

 

 

 



 

 

Spring Pictures 

We have spoken with Hockmeyer Studios regarding spring pictures.  We should have them in 

time to put in your child’s bag.   

Pick-Up/Drop-Off On June 15th  

 

Student materials pick-up by grade level will take place on Monday, June 15th.  If you have 
multiple children, please let us know grade level, teachers name, and the siblings names.  We 

will retrieve the materials so you only come once.      
 

• Kindergarten at 9:00 am  

• First grade at 9:40 am  

• Second grade at 10:20 am  

• Third grade at 11:00 am 

• Fourth grade at 11:40 am  

• Fifth Grade at 12:20 pm 

Please do not get out of your car.  Teachers will bring your child’s materials to you.  We will be 
collecting Chrome books on this day, as well.  (If your child will be participating in ESY 

summer school, please keep the chrome book.)  Staff will cross check the chrome book numbers 
and they will be deposited into a bin.  Library books will also be collected at this time.  Now is a 

good time to begin looking for those books.   
 
Fifth Grade Celebration will take place on June 12th at 2pm.  Teachers will line up around 

the building with signs.  Students and families will drive through the bus loop and wave.   More 
information will be provided closer to the date. 

 
Once again, we thank you for your support throughout this remote learning period and wish you 
a safe and rejuvenating summer. 

 
  

      Sincerely, 
 
      Mrs. Beaulieu and Mrs. Keane 

 


